
We are doing well. We are currently in Argentina after being in the UK to get Maged's visa 
for the US, so this is a real praise point, as we can now travel back to the USA. I am 
currently the facilitator on one of our masters programs that I completed in 2022. We 
now have another group of leaders mostly from the America's that we are helping lead 
through the same program. Most of it is online and then we meet together every 3 
months in a different part of the world to have 2 weeks of intensive lectures and learning 
together. So we are in Argentina at the moment helping with this now. It's very full on, 
but it's wonderful to be able to walk alongside these leaders and also see what God is 
doing here in the city of Rosario. I have included 2 photos below. One is the masters 
group I am working with, both candidates and facilitators and the other one is us with 
the staff here in YWAM Rosario also. It's a true gift to be here and be part of what God is 
doing. Please join us in praying for this group. They have now begun to write their thesis 
papers so alot of our help is going towards walking them through that process. We 
believe God's heart is going to be revealed through these and many good works started 
in application of the research that is being done.  

We have a couple of important prayer points:  

The first is that we are now looking as a couple for some sort of accommodation in or 
around Canterbury. We currently have a small room in the YWAM base in Harpenden 
that we now need to move out of in April. As we have been praying about this we believe 
that it's time for us to have a place in Canterbury as we prepare to come long term. As 
you know primarily we are in Kona Hawaii preparing with our team, but we often come 
back in preparation for the coming long term and we also have some things that we 
need to move down. If you could be praying about this will us and if you know of an 
accommodation that might be available for us then please do let us know. We don't 
have a lot financially to give as we are paying for accomodation in Kona but we are 
happy to be in faith to give any that we can.  

The other prayer point that we have is that we are coming to the UK with a staff outreach 
Mid April to Mid May. On this team are many that are those that are going to be moving 
to Canterbury long-term with us and then others who might be interested. Some of this 
time we are hoping to be in Canterbury and for this we are trusting God for the finances 
for flights and also accommodation/food/transport while we are all here. So if you could 
pray with us for this we would appreciate it.  

We really can't wait to be with you soon  :-) 

Much love Georgie and Maged.  

 


